


We are writing to advise you that following a search of our paper and electronic 
records, we have established that the information you requested is not held by the 
House of Lords Appointments Commission. 

HOLAC is an Arms Length Body which is staffed by the Cabinet Office from the 
Honours and Appointments Secretariat. It does not directly employ staff, and 
therefore we do not hold records of with whom staff may have had contact. You may 
wish to contact the Cabinet Office Freedom of Information team for further 
information at foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk. Should you wish to do so, your request 
would need to be refined to cover a specific team within the Cabinet Office. 

The Commission has to contact a wide range of organisations in the process of 
carrying out its duties and therefore under section 37(1)(b) of the Act (conferral of 
honours and dignities - a peerage is a dignity), we can neither confirm nor deny 
contact with the organisations listed. 

If you are unhappy with this response to your request, you may write to the Secretary 
to the Commission, Alison Bennett, to ask for an internal review by another person 
not involved with this request. Please note that we will not normally accept an 
application for internal review if it is received more than two months after the date 
that the reply was issued. 

If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply 
directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. 

Generally, the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted 
the complaints procedure provided by HOLAC. 

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
The Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

Yours sincerely, 

Secretariat to the House of Lords Appointments Commission 




